
 

                                   Friday 15th December 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Christmas Performances are next week. 

Please remember to book tickets to see your child’s performance.  

It is free to attend. 

Tickets are to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Nut Free School 

Please do not include peanuts or any product containing peanuts 

such as Peanut Butter (smooth and crunchy!) and Nutella chocolate 

spread in your child’s lunch box.  Some children who attend the 

School have an allergy to nuts and could become seriously ill. 

 

Parking 

Please can we remind you that if you need to drive your child to 

school that you park in a car parking space. Please do not park up 

on the curbs, blocking driveways, on the grass or the roundabout. 

We have had a lot of reports that people are parking and blocking 

the pavements so children are unable to walk safely to school, so 

please remember to park sensibly and safely.  

 

After School Clubs 

We hope your children have enjoyed the after school clubs this term. 

We are always after ideas of different clubs to run, so please let us 

know if you have any suggestions. 
  

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 

 

W/C  4th December  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 93.2% 

KS1 Squirrels 89.2% 

KS1 Rabbits 97.3% 

KS1 Owls 95.7% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 86.3% 

Total attendance                     93.2% 

Every Tuesday  

Friday (from 12th Jan) 

8:35am – 8:45am 

8:35am – 8:55am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog Class) 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

9:30am EYFS Christmas Nativity 

Tickets are to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

11:15am Spiders Sing-a-long 

Tickets are to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Christmas Craft Club   

(PLACES FULL) 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

11:00am Nursery Sing-a-long 

Tickets are to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

2:00pm KS1 Christingle 

Tickets are to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Thursday 21st 

December 

ALL DAY XMAS LUNCH and PARTY DAY 

Children can come in their own clothes 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS – FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER – FRIDAY 5TH JANUARY 

Monday 8th 

January 

ALL DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

97.3% for the week beginning 4th 

December 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 4th December was 93.2%.  

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays 

in term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 

 



 

 


